
  
   

 

6th June 2019 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Your son has been identified as a pupil who would benefit from some extra academic support with 
his mathematical studies. This has been based on his performance during the previous academic 
year, including his End of Year exam result. 
 
Therefore, starting in September, we would like your son to take part in our academic support 
programme in which he will be paired up with a Year 12 mentor (all carefully selected from our A 
level Mathematics’ students) who will provide him with a weekly lunchtime session in which they 
can complete some extra work provided by his teacher, and help in any areas of mathematics in 
which he is struggling. 
 
In previous years, this has proved to be of great benefit to our boys, both building their confidence 
in the subject and providing them with a point of contact, other than their teacher, whom they can 
approach for help. Membership of this scheme requires commitment from your son to attend 
one weekly lunchtime session. 
 
We hope that you and your son will fully support us with this programme, and that we will all see 
the benefits in the months to follow.  
 
Please could you either email me on jb@bws.wilts.sch.uk or return the slip below to your son’s 
maths teacher with your response. Please feel free to email me if you have any concerns or 
questions about this mentoring scheme. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs Jackie Barrett 
Head of Mathematics 
jb@bws.wilts.sch.uk  
 

Please return to Mrs Barrett by Friday 21st June 2019 (or email response) 
 
Please delete as appropriate: 
 
I am happy for my son to take part in the mathematics mentoring scheme starting in September 
2019   /   I would like to decline this offer of mathematics mentoring for my son. 
 
Signed: …………………………………………………………………. 
 
Son’s name and form ………………………………………………………….. 
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